
My dear Little Flower, 

As you know, our parish has been exploring the 
establishment of a local residence for our priests. Fr. 
Matthew and I have been working with the 
Archdiocesan Development Office and leadership, 
alongside our Parish Finance Council. After much 
prayer and discernment, we have commissioned a 
feasibility study to assess the viability of this project. 
The results of this study will be shared with you in the 
coming weeks.

I know that many of you have been eagerly awaiting 
this update, and I want to assure you that we are 
working diligently to bring this project to fruition. We 
believe that a local residence for our priests would 
provide a number of benefits to our parish.

I am confident that this project has the potential to 
make a significant impact on the growth and vitality of 
our parish, and I ask for your prayers and support as 
we move forward.

In the meantime, I invite you to participate in this 
survey, to share  your thoughts. We look forward to 
hearing from you. The survey has been sent to all 
registered families of Little Flower. Your responses will 
be invaluable as we make decisions about the future of 
this initiative. (To access the case statement and the 
survey click the links below.)
I understand that this is a significant undertaking, and I 
want to assure you that we are committed to making 
this project a success. We will keep you informed every 
step of the way.

May God bless our parish and guide us in this 
important endeavor.

Your parish priest, 
Fr JC Merino
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